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May 18th, 1926.
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Rt * Hon. Lord Atholstan, 
165 St. James Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Lord Athols tan:-

Dr. Fleming has handed me your
letter of May 15th.

El
"ill you please indicate a date 

agreeable to yourself when a Committee of the Anti- 
Tuberculosis and General Health League may call upon 
you with reference to the future of that organization.
I could wait upon you almost any time this v;eet, with 
th« exception of 11 o’clock Friday morning and Saturday 
forenoon.

Yours faithfully.


